IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Consequent to National wide Lock Down due to pandemic situation
arises out of COVID-19 virus spread, all the candidates who are issued
“Offer of Appointment” for Faculty Positions after recommendation of
Selection Committee and approval of the Competent Authority of the
University are hereby informed that prescribed Joining Period of one
month from the day of issue of offer letter is hereby extended till further
orders in this regard. Further necessary directions regarding joining shall
be issued after the Lock Down Period is declared over by the
Government. All concerned are advised to check University website

regularly for further information.
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